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September 29, 2023 
 

 

CLARIFICATION LETTER NO. 1  
 
 
PROJECT TITLE: SOUTH DADE TRANSIT OPERATIONS CENTER (SDTOC)  
PROJECT NO.: CIP227A-DTPW22-CT  
 
 
 
Please be informed that all RFI requests should be e-mailed to Marco Movilla at 
Marco.Movilla@miamidade.gov and Katherine Fernandez at Katherine.Fernandez@miamidade.gov   
while copying the Clerk of the Board at clerkbcc@miamidade.gov.  

Addenda, RFIs and Responses, and the list of document holder will be also available to view online 
at: https://www.miamidade.gov/apps/isd/StratProc/Home/CurrentSolicitations.  
 
Contractors who downloaded the solicitation and contract documents will be responsible to 
download the Addendums and RFI''s.  
 
Acknowledgment of receipt by Bidders of all addendums and Request for Information (RFI’s) 
remains a requirement when submitting Bids. 
 
Also please keep in consideration that the deadline for submittal of RFI’s is close of business, 
October 25, 2023. 

 
 

 
END OF CLARIFICATION LETTER NO. 1  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Katherine Fernandez 
Engineer III, Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW) 
 
kf 
 
c: 

Alfredo Munoz P.E., DTPW Clerk of the Board 
Project File  
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